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Hi Callum,
 
Thank you for your email of 8 October 2015 requesting various information.
 
Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.
 
You are requested pursuant to section 10(2) of LGOIMA to refine questions 1 – 3 of your
 request.  As currently worded the requests would take in excess of 3 hours to complete,
 and as you are aware the DCC LGOIMA policy enables a fee to be charged for work in
 excess of three hours, and in this case a fee would be charged.  If you would like an
 estimate of the cost to complete your request please contact me.  If however you would
 like to refine your request, it may be easier to discuss refining your request in a
 telephone conversation.
 
Request number 4 has been transferred to the New Zealand Police as I believe the
 information is more closely connected with the functions of the New Zealand Police than
 with the Dunedin City Council.
 
Your requests:
 
1) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in
 relation to the renewal of the liquor licence for Carousel Bar over the past three years.
 
2) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in
 relation to the hosting of international cricket games at the University Oval.
 
3) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in
 relation to the future of the historic Dunedin Courthouse on Stuart Street.
 
4) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in
 relation to the two aggravated robberies reported here:
 http://www.stuff.co.nz/national/crime/72004714/axewielding-robbers-sought-by-
dunedin-police
 
Kind regards
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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From: Callum Fredric  
Sent: Sunday, 4 October 2015 8:59 p.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: LGOIMA request dated 8 October 2015
 
Dear DCC,
 
I am writing to request the following information pursuant to the LGOIMA:
 
1) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in relation to the renewal of
 the liquor licence for Carousel Bar over the past three years.
 
2) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in relation to the hosting of
 international cricket games at the University Oval.
 
3) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in relation to the future of
 the historic Dunedin Courthouse on Stuart Street.
 
4) Any documentation, correspondence (internal or external) or reports of any kind in relation to the two
 aggravated robberies reported here: http://www.stuff.co.nz/national/crime/72004714/axewielding-robbers-
sought-by-dunedin-police
 
 
I look forward to receiving this information by 2 November 2015.
 
Kind regards,
 
Callum Fredric
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